
Chino Police Chief named to Educational Hall of Fame Committee 

Chino Police Chief Karen Comstock, a graduate of Don Lugo High, was appointed to the Richard Gird 
Educational Hall of Fame Committee at the May 7 Chino Valley Unified School District Board meeting. 

Chief Comstock replaces former Chino Police Chief Miles Pruitt on the committee that recognizes 
alumni, former school district employees and major contributors for their service to the district.  

In December, Chief Comstock was sworn in as the first woman police chief in Chino. She replaced Chief 
Pruitt, who retire that same month. Chief Comstock is a 1987 graduate of Don Lugo High in Chino. She 
began her police career in 1985 as a Police Explorer, and was later hired as a police cadent. She became 
a sworn officer in 1990. 

Other members of the Hall of Fame Committee, as of July 16, 2015, are retired CVUSD administrator 
George Z. Gonzales, retired CVUSD principal Alan Berg, Champion Newspapers owner and publisher 
emeritus Allen P. McCombs, retired CVUSD staff member Bernice Gray, Chino Hills Police Captain Robert 
Guillen, Chino Hills High staff member Norma Reese, Inland Empire Escrow Operations Executive Kevin 
Cisneroz, Chino Valley Fire District Chief Tim Shackelford, Chino Police Services Officer and Don Lugo 
High Cheer Coach Trisha Partida, and Chino High parent and advocate Sally Santoyo. 

The next meeting of the Hall of Fame Committee is 3:30 p.m. Tuesday, July 28, in the board room of the 
CVUSD office, 5130 Riverside Drive, Chino. 

 


